
WORK SESSION ANNOUNCEMENT
DES MOINES COUNTY CONSERVATION BOARD

Tuesday, December 3, 2024

11:00 a.m. - The Drake Restaurant

There will be a work session with Des Moines County Supervisors and Des Moines County Conservation to 
discuss a Conservation Easement on a parcel of Alliant Energy property by Sullivan Slough. The meeting will 
start at the Northwest parking lot of The Drake and proceed to the property, then return to The Drake.The 

meeting is open to the public.


